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June 15, 1988

'Docket Nos. 50-277 '

50-278

Mr. W. R. Butler, Director
Project Directorate I-2
Division of Reactor Projects I/II
Attn: Document Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Nashington, DC 20555

Subject: Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station
Fire Protection Open Items

References: 1) NRC Inspection Report Nos. 50-277/87-30
and 50-278/87-30, dated December 4, 1987

2) Letter for J. W. Gallagher (FECo) to
W. R. Butler (NRC), dated May 11, 1988

Dear Mr. Butler:

Enclosed is a copy of PECo test report entitled, "Appendix R
Multiple High Impedence Cable Pault Flame Test", dated May 27, 1988 I

which addresses an open item on multiple high impedance faults from
the Combined Inspection Report Nos. 50-277/87-30 and 50-278/87-30.
Information on other open items from the inspection report were
transmitted via Reference 2. As part of that submittal, we committed
to forward the test report that supports our position on this issue in
June, 1988.

j

A meeting to assist in resolution of this open item and the ;

others covered in Reference 2 can be made through W. M. Alden at (215) |841-5022. Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please
do not hesitate to contact us.

Very truly you;s,

Enclosure

cc: Addressee gW. T. Russell, Administrator, Region I, USNRC VJT. P. Johnson, USNRC Senior Resident Inspector
T. E. Magette, State of Maryland |
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